
 
 

 
  
 
CONTACT: Shirley Fernandez, Library Director, sfernandez@taosgov.com , (575) 737-
2594 

  
  

Taos Public Library to Reopen Tomorrow 
  

For Immediate Release:  
 
February 21, 2014 -  Town of Taos Facilities and Public Works crews have resolved the 
issue with the sewer system at Taos Public Library and the library will reopen tomorrow, 
February 22, 2014, for regular hours.  
 
We appreciate the understanding and concern of the constituents of the Town of Taos.  

  

-End- 
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